
 

 

 
 
 

November 9, 2018 
 
 
 
Secretary to the Commission 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
200 Madison Street, P.O. Box 360 
Jefferson City, MO 65012-0360 
 

RE:    In the Matter of the Application of KCP&L Greater Missouri Operations 
Company for Authority to Implement a General Rate Increase for 
Electric Service 
Case No. ER-2018-0146 

 
Dear Secretary: 
 

Compliance tariffs filed by KCP&L Greater Missouri Operations Company (“GMO”) on 
November 6, 2018 (Tracking No. YE-2019-0085) erroneously included the two separate tariffs sheets 
designated as Sheet No. 109.4. 

 
GMO wishes to withdraw the second sheet designated as 109.4, which contains the heading 

Adjustments and Surcharges. This sheet is being refiled with the correct designation of Sheet No. 
109.5 along with the other substitute tariffs being filed by GMO today. 

 
If you require any additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me.  My direct 

phone number is (816) 654 - 1801. 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 

Marisol Miller 
Regulatory Affairs 

 


